
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Issue 37   26th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
The Borders Partnership of Primary Schools 

Glebeland Primary School 

Weekly Newsletter 
 

This Week’s Awards 

STAR OF THE WEEK            CITIZEN OF THE WEEK 
 

William for trying his best to complete his tasks  Alyssa for always making the right choices 
Nancy for some stunning artwork     Isla for working collaboratively in PE 
Erin and William for independently writing a    Jonah for persevering and always trying his best 
story on a lap top       in Phonics 
Poppy for creating her amazing Tiger model 
 
Well done to all of them 

 

Message from Mrs Scott 

Welcome 

 
It has been wonderful walking around school this week seeing our pupils immersed in their learning. They have 
been telling me about their stories they have been writing and the themes they have been learning about in 
Global Citizenship and why it is important that we are learning about such significant issues such as racism and 
deforestation. 
 

Sadly we have noticed that uniform standards have been slipping a bit with incorrect jumpers being worn. Please 
check our website if you are unsure what style of jumper/sweatshirt should be worn.  
 

We have also noticed that pupils arriving late to school is creeping in, please ensure that your child is at school for 
8:30am. Learning starts straight away in class with important practice tasks for children to start their day with. If 
you wish to know more about the pupils start to the day, please ask your child's teacher and they will be able to 
talk you through the kind of learning tasks they set that readies your child for the day ahead. 
 

Best wishes, 
Mrs Scott 
 

Christmas at Glebeland 

 
As you know the current government       For the festive singalong and to  
guidelines mean that we unable to       get us all in the Christmas 
invite parents into school at the moment.      Spirit – we are inviting the  
Sadly this means we will not be able to      children to wear a Christmas 
have a Nativity performance again this       garment ie a jumper, t-shirt, hat  
year.   Instead we are going to host an      etc  on the 14th. Feel free to join  
outdoor Christmas Singalong instead.               Them!    
   
This will take place at the end of the day      If you would like to send a 
on Tuesday 14th December.  You will all      donation for the library for this 
be invited to gather on the school field      that would be great. 
and the children will sing to you – and of 
course you can join in. 
We will provide hot chocolate or coffee 
for which will ask for a donation towards 
new books for our library.                                      
            

 
Christmas Lunch 

Wednesday 15th December 

 

Roast Turkey, chipolata sausage, 
stuffing and gravy with Roast 

potatoes and seasonal vegetables 
or 

Parsnip, Cheese and stuffing 
roulade with roast potatoes and 

vegetables 
 

Chocolate and vanilla ice cream tub 
 



 
 
 
 
 

THIS WEEK IN CLASS 

ROBIN CLASS 
 
This week Robins class has been exploring ice. We 
have made our own ice and experimented with 
different ways to melt it, researched how we think 
polar bears can keep warm in icy water and made ice 
paints to learn about colour mixing. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

     

WOODPECKER CLASS 
 
In Art this week, Woodpecker Class have been using 
their previous knowledge of line, pattern and shape 
to draw pictures from imagination.  The results have 
been stunning! 

 
      

STARLING CLASS 
 
This week in PSHA Starling Class have been learning 
about what bullying is and how we can solve it 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
 
 
 

RED KITE CLASS 
 
In PE this week Red Kite Class have been working 
on balancing, counter-balancing and sequencing. 

 

    

 

 

 

 


